
TO:   Parks and Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Daniel Eick, Assistant City Administrator 
 
RE: Next Master Planning Workshop Discussion 
 
DATE:  November 6, 2023 
 

 
Summary 
 
On Thursday, October 26, the Parks and Recreation Committee held a workshop 
reviewing the Parks and Recreation Master Plan. The workshop was very productive, 
and the Committee finalized their review of all current sections to date.  
 
As such, the Assistant City Administrator recommended the committee discuss next 
steps by holding an additional workshop. This workshop would create a new section of 
the Master Plan to be labelled “Future Planning” and would cover larger projects the 
committee would like to see developed by the City. 
 
The committee tentatively agreed to hold this workshop but desired to discuss the 
matter further during their next Regular Meeting. 
 
Committee Action 
 
Staff request the Parks and Recreation Committee select a time and date to hold their 
next Master Planning Workshop to create a Future Planning section in the Parks and 
Recreation Master Plan. 


